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Cochlear Limited announces Prof Edward Byrne, AC’s intention to retire  

Sydney, 13 August 2018 (ASX:COH): Cochlear Limited today announces that non-executive 
director Prof Edward Byrne, AC has advised his intention to retire from the Company’s board 
at the end of the next Annual General Meeting which will be held on 16th October 2018. 

Prof Byrne joined the Cochlear Limited Board on 1st July 2002 and has served as the 
Chairman of the Company’s Medical Science Committee, as well as on the Nomination and 
Technology & Innovation Committees. 

Cochlear Chairman, Mr Rick Holliday-Smith said:  “Ed has provided invaluable counsel in his 
16 years of service to Cochlear’s board. His extensive experience in medicine and clinical 
neurology and research, as well as his dedication to Cochlear, have contributed greatly to 
Cochlear’s strategic direction and success over many years.  

“On behalf of the board, I would like to sincerely thank Ed for his service and contribution to 
Cochlear and wish him well for the future. 

“The Board had anticipated Ed’s retirement and appointed Prof Bruce Robinson, AM in 
December 2016 to allow for an orderly transition.  Prof Robinson took over from Prof Byrne 
as Chairman of the Medical Science Committee in December 2017.  The Board will continue 
to be well served in the areas of research, healthcare and medicine, and tertiary education 
by Prof Robinson.” 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Analysts Media 
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Head of Investor Relations 
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Ph: + 61 2 9611 6691 

Jennifer Stevenson 
Head of Corporate Communications 
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